
AIS 2017

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19 – 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 21

Save the date…

The Interdisciplinary Studies Program at UMBC is proud to 
host the 2017 Association for Interdisciplinary Studies (AIS) 
international conference.

This edition of the annual conference is themed “Beyond 
Talking Heads: applied and experiential learning through an 
interdisciplinary lens.” Within this theme, we will hold 
workshops, presentations, and performances that explore 
interdisciplinary approaches to project-based learning on 
(and off) college campuses.

Deadline for submitting a session proposal to the conference 
is May 1.  INDS is offering a limited number of scholarships 
for both graduate and undergraduate students to cover the 
cost of conference registration.

BEYOND TALKING HEADS

For further information, please contact ais-2017@umbc.edu.


